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The April Membership Meeting of the MOCSEM
was held on April 1l at Ginopolis Capraro
Restaurant in Redford Township. President,

Pat Nakowski explained the discount order plan
being worked out with Panteras of Michigan
from Classic Motorbooks. Copies of Classic
Motorbook's 1978 catalog were given to the
members and orders taken. Also discussed was
the upcoming Memorial Day Show & Go being
sponscred by the local Shelby American Auto-
mobile Club chapter. Names were taken of
those who would be able to help out at the
show,

The Tune 11 Car iival of Cars being sponsored
by the Michigan Region of the Classic Car
Club of America at the old Packard Motor Car
Company Proving Grounds in Utica, Michigan
was the subject of discussion. Arrangements
have been made with CCCA for the MOCSEM te
enter as a club and exhibit club members' cars.
Applications will be available at the May meet-
ing at which time entry fees will be @ llected
and submitted along with the applications at
one time to CCCA,

Members were informed that there would be a
guest speaker at the May meeting. Mr, Paul
Krutty will be present to give a talk and dis-
cuss irsurance problems with the :nembers.
“Overview on Insurance and Collectors Cars”
is the topic of Mr, Krutty's talk. Getting pro-
per coverage for early Mustangs has proved
to be somewhat of a problem and Mr. Krutty's
14 years experience gqualify him to explain
those problem areas and what the alternatives
are,

in place of the 50-50 drawing, a raffle for a
subscription to Jistang News was held. The
'ucky winner was Aichie Cowan of Redford
Township. He will be receiving the Mustang
News for 1 year compliments of MOGSEM,
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FIRST TENNESSEE *

REGIONAL GROUP Inc.

Our regular monthly meeting was held on
Thursday, April 27th and the following items
were discussed.

Schedule of events for Lastern National Meet

has been prepared by Don Wolfe and was read
to members., Entries to Fastern National Meet

are coming in well, Local members were urged
to do their registering now,

Inquiries from National members and non-mem-
bers indicate this will be best event ever. The
local paper had a recent article and more
extensive local publications will take place

in May. Tudging sheets were received from
National and were explained by Max Epps.

3Sid Miller will obtain name tags for members
and show participants. Letter from National
concerning formation of Regional Groups was
read by Don Wolfe. All members were encour-
aged to enter their cars in the show,

Next meeting will be Thursday 7 p.m., May 27
in Ft. Henry Mall parking lot. This will be a
short meeting followed by a working session.

Good news from Jimmy Horne! He has retumed
from St. Thomas Hospital with good news con-
cernig his health and is now preparing his
car for the show.

***************************************

We wish to encourage all regional groups to
provide us with news of their activities for
this page. This is your chance to get the
message out to other members located in
your area

Anyone wishing information on starting a
regional group, please contact our new
National Regional Group Director, Max Epps,
Rt. 6, Church Hill, TN. 37642,

Also see page 3 for our new state directors.



